
High School
Honor Orchestra 

Festival

2024

NOVEMBER 9, 2024 | CEDAR CITY, UTAH

Southern Utah University’s Department of Music invites 
all high school orchestras and ensembles and their 
directors to participate in the 2024 SUU High School 
Honor Orchestra Festival, under the direction of Dr. 
Xun Sun. Fee for participation is $20 per student. All 
rehearsals and a final performance will be held at the 
beautiful Heritage Center Theater in Cedar City, Utah.

how to participate:
1. Register Using the QR Code (NO AUDITION REQUIRED)

2. Download & Practice Sheet Music

3. Join us for the Festival on Saturday, November 9!

Contact
Dr. Xun Sun, Director of Orchestral Activities
Southern Utah University

(435) 586-7892 · sun@suu.edu


